From: info@engagedburlington.ca

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 4:35 PM

To: Rudy, Jo-Anne < Jo-Anne.Rudy@burlington.ca>

Subject: Re: Continuation of the Planning & Development Committee

Jo-Anne,

Good afternoon. I just read the email from Lisa Stern about putting on public record the following request.

That consideration be given to relocating Kelly's Bake Shop to the empty lot on John and Caroline Streets. Heritage designated buildings have been moved to accommodate new condominium construction. The developers did just that before starting the Saxony Development which is presently under construction.

The lot on John & Caroline would be a perfect space for the building and would also provide some additional parking space, instead of just parking.

Thank you.

Penny Hersh